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          28th February 2023 

Dear parents/carers, 

NEU Industrial Action  

I’m getting in touch to confirm that Archbishop Courtenay Primary School will be open on 
Thursday 2nd March 2023.  Children should come to school as usual.  

The NEU are also due to strike on 15th to 16th March.  I will write to you again in advance of 

these dates to confirm any changes to arrangements and whether the strike is going ahead.  

If you have any questions or concerns about the alternative arrangements outlined above, 

please contact the school office.  

As ever, thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

 

Sue Heather  

Headteacher 


